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130 CLINTON AVENUE,SOUTHROCHESTER 4,NEW YORK BAKER 5-2520

Aug. 5, 1958

Kermit Geary
R D #2 Box 298
Walnutport,Penn.

Dear Mr. Geary,

This letter is to confirm your recep-
tion report of July 21, 1958. We drew in a big breath
with our one lung and blew out a test signal to RCA
at Riverhead L.I. We are just 250 watts you know.

Good to hear that we came in so strong.
WPTF however seems to come in everwhere. Even Direc-
tional 50 kw's is something to be reckend with.

Best wishes to you and thank you for
your fine report.

Yours truly

Al Rubin
Chief Engineer


